From:

To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2022/0370 Hilda Cottage, Shell Hill, RHB
Date: 26 May 2022 13:21:11

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have just discovered that our neighbour in Robin Hood’s Bay at Hilda Cottage has submitted a planning
application. NYM/2022/0370.

Is it not usual to contact/inform the neighbours?
We own Gormenghast, Shell Hill, Robin Hood’s Bay Y022 4SL.

In the application, it is written:

9.0 Neighbouring Properties
It is not felt that there is any loss of residential amenity to any adjoining owners of residential property.

Considering the close proximity cottages are to each other in RHBay, | would offer that any impact or loss
would be best described by the neighbours, not by the Agent or Applicant.

Thank you.

Nigel Sutterby





